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Knights News 
Father Peter A. Welling Council 13576 
ST. PATRICK CHURCH, LINCOLN, NEBRASKA 

J U L Y  2 0 1 5  

NOTE!!! 

Due to Fireworks sales 

the General Meeting is 

July 8th 7pm in the 

School Library 
 

 

See these pages for 

2. GK Report 

3. 8-15 Parking Map 

4. Birthdays 

5. Insurance 

6. Sponsors 

7. Officers/Directors 

8. Calendar 

  

Fireworks Schedule 
 

Wednesday 7-1 Setup tables, lights, 
     skirting and fencing  
     Start at 8:00 AM. 
Cashier Training  
     5:30 PM in the tent  
     at 48th and Leighton.  
 

Thursday 7-2   Set up product   
     starting at 8 AM.  
 

Friday-Saturday July 3 and 4 
     8:00 AM to 12:00 PM  
     Sell Fireworks!!   

Friday 7-4    Return unsold product to 
the boxes and place everything in the 
semitrailer after we close. 
 



 
GRAND KNIGHT REPORT 

 

Brother Knights 
Didn’t the I-80 Collar Series ball game surprise everyone?  The score is history and impressive but 
the attendance was, like they say in sports, awesome!  The Council gave 9 tickets to the Altar Servers 
that went and hopefully we will get some feedback about how the experience was for them.   My 
family was in attendance at our family reunion so we listened to the game on the radio.  Fr. Troy 
Schweiger advised us that the competition level of our diocesan priests is even higher than the game 
showed. 
Our Officers have sent or are sending in the last reports to Supreme and State detailing the Knights of 
Columbus fraternal year events and accomplishments.  We all hope to have more men become 
Knights for their families benefit and if the Council adds one more Knight by June 30, 2015, then the 
Council with all of the reports submitted and 10 new Knights will be in the running for Star Council 
award.  Thank you to all that have made this possible. 
Thank you to the Council for electing the officers to the 2015-2016 term.  These Council Officers 
and Council Program Directors are hardworking and dedicated.   
When you read this the fireworks stand tent will be erected and we will swing into action for the 
holiday event.   
This year the St Patrick KOC Council voted to pay 1/3 of the school security camera system update.  
A	
  portion	
  of	
  the	
  money	
  will	
  be	
  from	
  our	
  profit	
  from	
  the	
  fireworks	
  stand.	
  
Here	
  is	
  the	
  latest	
  info	
  concerning	
  the	
  St	
  Patrick's	
  KOC	
  fireworks	
  stand.	
  
July	
  1,	
  2015	
  setup	
  tables,	
  lights,	
  skirting	
  and	
  fencing	
  starting	
  at	
  8:00	
  
AM.	
  
July	
  1,	
  2015	
  cashier	
  training	
  5:30	
  PM	
  in	
  the	
  tent	
  at	
  the	
  48th	
  and	
  
Leighton.	
  	
  
July	
  2,	
  2015	
  set	
  the	
  product	
  up	
  starting	
  at	
  8	
  AM.	
  	
  
July	
  3	
  and	
  July	
  4,	
  2015	
  8:00	
  AM	
  to	
  12:00	
  PM	
  sell	
  fireworks.	
  	
  
July	
  4,	
  2015	
  return	
  unsold	
  product	
  to	
  the	
  boxes	
  and	
  place	
  everything	
  in	
  
the	
  semitrailer	
  after	
  we	
  close.	
  
	
  
Remember	
  this	
  Saturday,	
  June	
  27,	
  2015	
  is	
  the	
  parish	
  Mass	
  at	
  the	
  Holy	
  
Family	
  Shrine	
  with	
  Fr.	
  Denton	
  Morris.	
  It	
  starts	
  at	
  8:00	
  AM	
  with	
  brunch	
  (on	
  
your	
  own)	
  following.	
  Then	
  there	
  are	
  rolls	
  and	
  coffee	
  on	
  Sunday	
  after	
  the	
  
masses	
  for	
  Fr.	
  Denton	
  Morris,	
  so	
  make	
  sure	
  to	
  introduce	
  you	
  and	
  your	
  
family	
  to	
  him.	
  
	
  
The	
  Council	
  General	
  meeting	
  for	
  July	
  will	
  be	
  the	
  SECOND	
  Wednesday	
  of	
  July.	
  
The	
  meeting	
  will	
  be	
  in	
  the	
  school	
  library	
  July	
  8,	
  2015	
  
at	
  7:00	
  PM	
  and	
  this	
  will	
  be	
  noted	
  on	
  the	
  agenda	
  also.	
  
	
  
The	
  pew	
  wood	
  sanding	
  continues	
  with	
  different	
  parts	
  
being	
  accepted	
  as	
  “completed	
  ready	
  for	
  stain”.	
  	
  	
  
	
  
Thank you, God bless you and your families. 
Steve Becker GK 
Maybe you will see your personal August 15, 2015 Driving Map in this 
Council Newsletter  (Editor:  It’s on the next page!) 

!!
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Traffic Map for Dedication of St. Patrick’s Church 
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7-15 Harry Endrulat 

7-21 Micahel Benes 

7-21 Brent Heyen 

7-26 Thomas McMahon 

7-28 Richard Zierke 

7-29 David Densler 

7-30 Martin Wink 

Our Council would like to Honor: 
 

 

Knight of the Month:     Brian Havlovic 
 

Family of the Month:   Albert and Judy Schrader 
 

 

Congratulations to Al Schrader III on his appointment as our 
new Financial Secretary by Supreme Knight Carl Anderson! 

JULY BIRTHDAYS! 

7-10 Michael Fujan 

7-11 Val Hruska 

7-12 David Brandl 

7-12 Michael Shaal 

7-13 James Woita 

7-14 Lawrence Benes Jr 

WEB LINKS: 
www.fathermcgivney.org/     <<<<<  JOIN THIS TODAY! 
Parish Website:    http://stpatricklincoln.com/  
Council: http://www.stpatricklincoln.com/KC-­‐Newsletters 
Bulletin Items:    stpatrick1893@gmail.com 
Fourth Degree: http://www.nebraskakofc.org/kc4th595/ 
 

    	
  Pray for Our Seminarians! 
Michael McHale and Jason Doher 
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From Our Knights of Columbus Insurance Agent 
Only	
  Having	
  Insurance	
  “Through	
  Work”	
  Doesn’t	
  Work	
  	
  
Do you know anyone whose life or career has drastically changed during these years of 
economic downturn? It’s very likely that someone in your immediate or extended family 
or group of friends is facing financial uncertainty. Maybe there’s a possibility that you (or 
your spouse) could lose your job or change employers.  
Too many people have often relied on group term life insurance as their only safety net. 
Often, this insurance is an employee benefit provided at low or no cost. The existence of 
this coverage might convince someone that personally-owned life insurance is not 
necessary.  
But only having “through work” insurance can leave you and your family vulnerable. 
Most group life insurance policies are limited in amount, which may be tied to salary or 
some other benchmark. These numbers are often capped, and this cap may be dangerously 
low when compared to your family’s actual needs. In fact, a detailed needs analysis that 
evaluates your specific situation, will likely show that any employer-provided coverage 
falls short.  
In addition, the amount of group insurance offered is almost always reduced, sometimes 
dramatically, when you retire. You could one day find yourself 
without coverage, and if your health has changed (which it will as 
you age), you might also find yourself unable to secure individual 
protection. At the very least, it will definitely be more expensive.  
While group life insurance can help, it does not replace the need 
for individually owned life insurance. I’ll be happy to meet with 
you and provide a no-cost needs analysis, so you’ll know exactly 
where you stand.  
 

John Soukup       402-560-5014     john.soukup@kofc.org 
 

Good of the Order Pray for our deceased Brother Knights! 
 

Matthew P. Kilcawley        Leonard J. (Sam) Venhaus 
James W. Sand        Clarence J. (Chuck) Wurdinger 
Ronald (Ron) F. Peppmuller       Benedict L. (Ben) Rerucha 
Lawrence R. Benes Sr.          Francis (Frank) V. Wiese 
Gerald Beuttner              William (Bill) J. Kipper 
Joseph (Joe) F. Jaworski       Arthur (Art) Foerster 
David M. McBride 
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Council Directors 
 
Family   Gary Taylor         402-465-0727 
Church   Jeff Blaser        402-466-2494 
Youth   Kevin Landwehr       402-875-1899 
Asso. Youth  Gerald Frain        402-466-5635 
Asso. Youth 2  Mike Hosek        402-742-3880 
Pro-Life  Del Ridder        402-476-7381 
Education  Albert Schrader  III 402-467-3784 
Health                            Don Buresh         402-499-9806 
Health   Gary Micek        402-464-6507 
Vocations  Dave Wilson        402-464-6733 
Council   Stan Fraas        402-464-7362 
Membership  Steve Bieber        402-310-1381 
Newsletter  Bob Kelty        402-202-1601 
Web Site/Publicity Bob Kelty        402-202-1601 
4th Degree Contact Rod Middagh        402-474-7449 
 

Council Officers 
 
Grand Knight  Steven Becker       402-466-6386 
Chaplain  Fr. Schweiger       402-466-2752 
Dep. Grand Knight Dave Wilson       402-464-6733 
Chancellor  Rod Middagh       402-474-7449 
Warden   Martin Wink       402-540-5438 
Recorder  Bob Kelty       402-202-1601       
Treasurer  Jeff Boettcher        402-405-6884 
Advocate  Mike Hosek       402-742-3880 
Lecturer  Dick Zierke       402-570-6190 
Inside Guard  Brad Flemmig       402-466-9573 
Outside Guard  Terry Ryan       402-466-7115 
Trustee 1  Craig Arent       402-667-2448 
Trustee 2  Jim Petrzilka       402-467-4931 
Trustee 3  Gary Taylor       402-465-0727 
Financial Secretary Albert Schrader III 402-467-3784 
 

  
 

         
        

       
 

        
         

       
       

                                   
       

        
       

                     
       

        
        

 

Coming September 13 2pm in the Gym 
Pro-Life Education Series (PLES) 

Showing of the movie October Baby 

Please Welcome 
our Newest Member: 

Jason Crandall 

Special First Degree Ceremonial 
Sunday June 28,2015 
1 PM in the School 

All members should  
make an effort to attend. 
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COUNCIL CALENDAR July 2015 
 
June 28    Sunday    
   Welcome Fr. Denton Morris! 
   First Degree 1pm in the School 
 

July 1- 4    Fireworks Stand    WE NEED YOU!  
   (Same location, 48th & Leighton, bigger tent!) 
 

July 10 Planting at St. Patrick’s after 8am Mass 
 

August 15 Feast of the Assumption 
   Bishop James Conley dedicates St. Patrick’s new Church 
 

August 23 Council Awards Banquet 5pm 
 

September 13   2pm  Showing of October Baby  
 

September Council Hosts State Horseshoe Tournament 
 

November 8 Pancake Breakfast 
November 20  STARS 
 

Pew Building  (Need Help Sanding!) 
Food for Families 

 
TRAVELING IN NEBRASKA?         

        TUNE IN! 
 
Listen online at 
spiritcatholicradio.com, on our 
FREE smartphone app or on the 
following: 
 

102.7 FM - Omaha/Lincoln/Council Bluffs 103.9-FM - Alliance, NE 
100.1-FM - Beatrice, NE    89.3-FM - Chadron, NE 
99.3-FM - Columbus, NE    91.5-FM - Grand Island/Hastings/Kearney 
106.5-FM - Holdrege, NE   104.3-FM - Imperial, NE 
96.9-FM - McCook, NE    88.3-FM - Norfolk/Hartington/Yankton 
90.1-FM - North Platte, NE   95.1-FM - Scottsbluff, NE 
107.5-FM - Sidney, NE    102.7-FM - York, NE 


